
From: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/1/2013 8:43:15 AM
Subject: RE: IBM

I will pick up the letter later this morning – thank you, Jimmy
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 8:35 AM

To: Earley, Jimmy

Subject: Re: IBM
 
Letter's ready. I left it at the front desk.


CLS


 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 01:13 PM

To: Earley, Jimmy 

Subject: RE: IBM 

 
                I’ll work on this now.  Also – I have Steadman’s SLIGP letter in the “Sign” pile now.  Trying to slowly put my 
life back together, after the past 6-8 weeks.  Heh heh heh – thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Earley, Jimmy 

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 3:21 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: IBM
 
Christian,
 
I know you are slammed but wanted to know if you have any updates on the IBM Global Delivery Center.  They did 
call last week to check on our progress.  Thanks, Jimmy
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